
AAPP Fall 2020 Report 

 
Update for amias recertifications  
90 letters were sent out in February and the deadline was moved from June 15th to August 
15th in view of the covid  19 pandemic 
 
On August 15th 16 amias's were inactivated 
Considering all, there were only 8 no responses 
8 have to finish paperwork and the Alateen training modules 
3 of the 8 have completed the certification 
 
One group was inactivated due to inactivation of the sponsor and cma but all are again active. 
There are 16 active groups though some have not had a teen in a while and now there are the 
zoom meetings 
since the pandemic. 
 
There are 3 more groups w only one sponsor/cma so a total of 6 Alateen groups w one 
sponsor/cma 
 
Mary D. 
 


